
NPC BUS Dept – Spring Advisory Meeting 4/22/2021 
The meeting started at 2:04 PM by Kurry. 

Topic: Business and Financial operations program proposal 

Review of the potential CP for this program was explained 

Review of the potential CAS for this program was explained 

Review of the potential AAS for this program was explained 

Review of transferring to a University was explained 

Job trends for business and financial operation occupations were looked at. 

Question was asked to the committee - What are the local needs for the 
community? 

Question from the committed was asked about pre-reqs in the CP from Liz Flake – 
it was explained that except for possibly the math course, no pre-reqs for the CP 
were needed. 

Jennifer asked what NPC needs to do better to support local business.  

Jennifer discussed the possibility of a hi-flex model to offer students.  

Doug Umlah mentioned possibly hosting an internship program with the students 
– Jennifer then asked what the committee’s thoughts on an internship were and 
what their thoughts on it being an option.  

Jennifer asked what the committee thought of an agri-business program at NPC. 

- A comment was added about a possible course in grant writing or using 
grant money in agriculture. 

Kurry concluded the meeting at 2:45 


